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¢ June 19, 1964 

. BY COURIER SERVICE 
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Honorable J. Lee Rankin 
General Counsel. 
The President's Comission 
200 Maryland Avenue, Northeast 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr, Rankin: 

Reference is made to my letter dated June 18, 
1964, wherein you were advised that investigation was 
being conducted to determine 1f any of the telephone 
calls charged to telephone number DI 7-7750, Washington, 
D. C., originated at the Parkland Hospital, Dallas, Texas. 

Enclosed are two copies of a memorandum dated 
June 17, 1964, at Dallas, Texas, together with two copies 
of its two attachments setting forth the results of this 
investigation. . 

This completes the investigation requested in 
your letter dated June 5, 1964, pertaining to Mr. Seth 
Kantor. 
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NOTE: 

. By letter dated 6/5/64 Commission requested check of . 

long-distance telephone calls made by Seth Kantor, a reporter 

for Scripps-Howard, Washington, D. C,, to telephone number 

DI 7-7750 to determine if any calls originated from Parkland 

Hospital, Dallas. Also to review TV tapes and film in possession 

of WFAA-TV, Dallas, to determine if Ruby or Kantor were depicted 

therein, Kantor, when previously interviewed by us and in a 

deposition to the Commission, insisted he saw Ruby at Parkland 

Hospital between 12:45 p.m. and 2:00 p.m., 11/22/63. We have 

conducted extensive investigation and our imestigation 

establishes Ruby could not reasonably have been there during 

this period. By letter dated 6/18/64 the Commission was 

advised of the results of the TV tapes and film review which 

was negative. We also furnished information regarding calls 

charged to DI 77-7750. 
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